
 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

 

I hope this letter finds you and your family well.  

 

I would like to wish all of our students the very best in their summer examinations. It is 

important, all students arrive to each examination organised and prepared. School rules, 

policies and procedures apply. All students must be in their school uniform. The school shirt, 

pants/skirt will suffice in hot weather. If a student must leave school early please write a note in 

their school journal as teaching staff supervising in the examination hall may not have school 

APP access to confirm the students permission to leave. Students leaving/signing out/in must 

do so with a deputy principal/principal. All summer examination results will be available on E-

Portal on/after June 18th.  

 

Accessing  Student E-Portal Profile 

 

Please follow the following steps to access E-PORTAL.  

1. Log onto the school website; https://www.staugustines.ie/ 

2. Scroll down to useful links; click on teachers & parents E-Portal. 

 
3. Enter your E-Portal username and password. 

 
 

I would like to wish you all a happy and restful summer.  

https://www.staugustines.ie/


Kind regards, 

Michael O’Sullivan  

Principal  

 

 

 

 


